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Dear New Third Graders and Parents: 

 

Welcome!  As you get ready for summer vacation, don’t forget – school is only 10 weeks away! 

Basic supplies for successful participation in school activities are provided by the Washington 

Township Board of Education.  Additional supplies that enhance the educational program have 

been eliminated due to budget constraints.  Parents have requested guidelines for the purchase of 

these additional supplies.  We hope that by supplying this information you will avoid purchasing 

things which are not needed.  

 

 2 Red Pens 

 Pencils/Erasers 

 A soft zippered pencil bag 

 Box of 24 (or less) count Crayons and a box of 24 (or less) count Colored Pencils 

 4 Large Glue Sticks 

 4 Highlighters 

 Small kids scissors 

 4 Dry erase markers 

  Whiteboard eraser (Mr. Clean Magic Erasers) 

 1 box tissues and package of hand wipes 

 6 Folders (red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple) 

 2 Packages of Post-It Notes (4” x 4” with or without lines) color does not matter 

 1  1” binder w/5 dividers 

 4 composition books (red, green, blue or black) 

 Earbuds/Headphones in a ziplock bag with your name on it 

 1 box of gallon sized ziplock bags and 1 box of sandwich sized ziplock bags 

 

Have a great summer!  See you in August!!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Third Grade Teachers 

 

 


